
MUG Business Meeting 2015 

 

• By MUG last year (2014) forms register MUG as a non-profit in Michigan were filed with the 

state and accepted.  An account was opened for the Michigan Users Group at Michigan First 

Credit Union.  Funds were transferred from Wayne State University (where the MUG fund 

balances had been held) to the MUG checking account that was opened. 

 

• Current balance of checking account - $3638.51 before expenses for this year’s meeting. 

 

• With the help of SirsiDynix a revised listing has been compiled of possible members.  The MUG 

Board may wish to reach out to prospective members in the coming year and encourage 

participation/attendance at the annual MUG meeting.  The MUG Board can contact George 

Marck for more information. 

 

• The location of the meeting was again discussed in 2014.  It was mentioned that MUG will not 

necessarily be able to find a location that would satisfy everyone so some people may elect not 

to attend in a particular year.  The Troy location worked well for a number of people in the State 

as did Baker College in Flint.  Thanks to Delta Township District Library for stepping forward to 

host this year.   

 

• Last year G. Marck asked if remote attendance was beneficial. For those far enough away it may 

be the only way they can attend.  The possibility of recording the meeting to be able to post on 

our website was mentioned.  This was not asked for in 2015 so no provisions were made. 

 

• The possibility of providing questions and comments to SirsiDynix regarding product needs and 

issues was mentioned.   Since most members have expressed an interest in keeping MUG a one-

day event, next year we could solicit and compile feedback ahead of time and present it at the 

meeting.  What does everyone think about this? 

 

• Last year Judy Dyki agreed to take on Webmaster tasks and has helped to maintain the MUG 

website.  Thanks to Judy for her service! 

 

• New Business –  
 

Elections 2015 – Nominations 

President – Mark Hancock 

Vice President – Judy Dyki 

Secretary – Pat Ewing 

Treasurer – Brigette Felix 

Member at large –  


